
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

26 April 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Appointment of Headteacher 
 
The Trustees of Katharine Lady Berkeley's School are delighted to announce the appointment of Hannah Khan 
as the permanent Headteacher with effect from 1 May 2023. 
 
The appointment follows a rigorous assessment process throughout which Hannah set out a clear vision for 
the future of the school and demonstrated a passion and commitment to the role that met the expectations 
we had set for our candidates. 
 
The Trustees look forward to working with Hannah and the rest of the Senior Leadership Team to develop 
and deliver this exciting vision. 
 
Hannah will be writing to you next week to explain this further. In the meantime, please join me in 
congratulating Hannah on her appointment. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Andrew Covell 
Chair of Trustees 
chair@klbschool.org.uk 


